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Research Analysis 

 

SB 419 requires licensed health care professionals that provide pre- and post-natal care to 

women and infants and hospitals that provide labor and delivery services to provide education to 

women and, if possible, their families about perinatal mental health disorders. 

 

Prepared By: Marcia Johnson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 419 allows the State Board of Medical Licensure and Supervision, the State Board of 

Osteopathic Examiners and the State Board of Nursing to work with hospitals and licensed 

health care professional to develop information, policies and educational materials related to 

perinatal mental health disorders. The language is permissive, therefore there is no fiscal impact. 

Any costs associated with the measure would be funded by existing revenues from each of the 

non-appropriated agencies.  

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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